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28/07/2024  18:28:332024/2771/A OBJNOT Renata Korpak While I strongly support Leyland opening on Haverstock Hillas a regular customer (also to Belsize Hardware,)  

I wish to object to the current proposed design.  The plethora of stickers are excessive: I note on a recent visit 

that Leyland in Finchley Road has clear windows. 

The Conservation Area Statement specifically says that the Parade; "forms an attractive and coherent group - 

as does the reference to the Parade in the 'Camden List.' The current design is also against the relevant 

provisions in the Conservation Area Policy and the Unitary Development Plan. 

The advertisment display should be therefore be rejected. Leyland should be instructed to:

- Come up with a better design in keeping with the location without the stickers and smaller signs similar to 

those of the old Chesneys

- Indicate what is their plan for parking by tradesmens' vans.

31/07/2024  09:06:532024/2771/A OBJ Erica Hideous blue design that will destroy the aesthetic of Belsize Park. We already have an excellent hardware 

store Belsize Hardware next door and do not want or need another large chain.
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